
Important Announcement: Changes to Our 

IoT Services 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are reaching out to inform you of upcoming changes to our Internet of Things (IoT) services 

that will take effect on [Effective Date]. These changes are designed to enhance your experience 

and improve service efficiency. 

What's Changing? 

• Service Upgrade: We will be upgrading our existing infrastructure to improve 

connectivity and speed. 

• New Features: We are excited to introduce [List New Features], which will provide you 

with better control and monitoring of your devices. 

• Pricing Adjustments: Following the upgrade, our pricing model will change to better 

reflect the value of enhanced services. 

FAQs 

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please refer to our FAQ section or reach out 

to our customer support team. 

Contact Us 

Thank you for being a part of our community. We appreciate your understanding and support as 

we continue to enhance our services. 

Please feel free to contact us at [Support Email] or call us at [Support Phone Number]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Title] 


